From: OPP MPB Financial Services Unit {OPP) <OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca>
Sent: December 1, 2023 9:46 AM

To: Red Lake Municipal <municipality@redlake.ca>

Subject: Red Lake M - July to September 2023 Detachment Revenues

Good morning,

Revenues collected for worked performed by detachment staff is credited to municipalities quarterly throughout the
year, approximately two months after the end of the quarter.

We are pleased to advise July to September 2023 revenue credits have been sent to Ontario Shared Services (0SS) for
processing and should be issued within the week. Your municipality will be receiving a credit memo in the amount of
$3625.94.

The breakdown of the July to September revenue credit is as follows:

Security Checks = $2624

Reports = SO

Fingerprints = $977.84

QOther =524.1

We have been advised by 0SS a call to 1-877-535-0554 is required to apply the credit to an outstanding invoice.
Should you have any questions please email OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca.

Respectfully, '

MPB Financial Services Unit




